
United States Bankruptcy Court
District of New Hampshire

PUBLIC NOTICE
  

FROM: George A. Vannah, Clerk

SUBJECT: Increased Security at All Federal Government Facilities

DATE: November 1, 2001

Due to the tragic events which took place on September 11, 2001,
all Federal Government Facilities have been put on heightened security. 

The Federal Protective Service is now requiring all persons
entering federal buildings to present picture identification.  Any
visitor to the Norris Cotton Federal Building without a form of
photographic identification will not be allowed access into the building. 


